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John & Theresa Kimmel
415 Tower Road, Ketchikan, AK 99901 e Ph. 907-225-9595 e Mobile 907-617-1217
E-mail: kimmel@kpunet.net

March 24, 2011

Honorable Representative Mike Hawker

House Finance Committee

The 27th Alaska State Legislature, 1st Session

Juneau, AK

RE: Please Support HB 110

Dear Representative Hawker:

I am writing to you today to ask for your support of HB 110. We need to encourage the
investment of oil and gas companies in Alaska. We should be throwing out the welcome mat
with open arms. Why would we want to send jobs out the state? Less Taxes — More oil flowing

— Let’s get the economy in Alaska booming.

I don’t want to see the oil companies leave and have new taxes placed on Alaskans. Our small
family here in Ketchikan can’t afford much more in the way of taxes as it is.

Thank you for your time, consideration and service to the State.

John Kimmel



